

CathyRobbins Good Cause Greetings, Inc. 30 West Colonial Road Wilbraham, MA 01095

Dear Cathy:

On behalf of the Starlight Children's Foundation, thank you for Good Cause Greetings' donation on 2008 card sales. Your efforts and generosity enable us to pursue our mission of helping children and their families cope with the terrifying consequences of prolonged serious illness.

Children fighting serious medical conditions often feel like they're alone. They don't get to see their friends as often as they'd like. Most of their time is spent shuffling between hospital rooms or meeting with physicians. With so much commotion on the outside, it can be easy to forget that there's a child on the inside.

This year we celebrate our twenty-fifth year of bringing entertainment and educational programs to thousands of children and families living with serious or chronic illness. That's thousands of happy memories. Our goal is always to help create thousands more. Each day, however, brings a new family success story which is made possible with the help of your donation.

I thought you might like to see a note we received from a nurse who was able to use a Fun Center as a means of distraction for a small child. She wrote:

"We are thrilled with the Fun Center that you donated to the pediatric floor at Winchester Hospital. Our patients immediately see it and are entranced. This morning a six year-old patient who has had problems with breathing treatments allowed the respiratory therapist to complete his treatment while he was playing Nintendo. He truly did not notice the therapist or breathing mask! 'Thank you so much for your generosity and for all of the time and effort put into making this happen for the patients at Winchester Hospital...your ongoing support has made a genuine difference."

Starlight will remain a source of hope, joy and empowerment because of the loyalty of friends like you. Together, we can continue to connect seriously ill kids with a community that embraces them today, tomorrow and as long as we are needed. And for this, we thank you.

Thanks so much !

Sincerely,

Paula Van Ness

Chief Executive Officer

P.S. Your donation is tax deductible to the full extent of the law. No goods or services were provided in return for your donation. Please consult your tax advisor for further information regarding your individual situation. Starlight Children's Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization (Tax I.D. #95-3802159).

Making a world of difference for seriously ill children and their families.